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Milan, June 5 2015 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. informs that on June, 5 2015 

Senator Mario D’Urso, member of the Board of Directors as Independent 

director, suddenly died. 

Sen. D’Urso was on the Board of Directors since 2010. 

 

 

This press release is available on the Internet site 

www.gruppo24ore.com. 
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